
Dates to remember 
Spring (2) 2024 

Date  Event  

Tuesday 27th February  Year 1 Animal Man visit 

Year 2 SATS information for parents, 2-3 pm in 

community room.  

Thursday 29th February  Book Fair after school 3.30-4 pm in the hall. 

Friday 1st March   Book Fair after school 3.30-4 pm in the hall. 

Wednesday 6th March  Mother’s Day Workshop  

Nursery at 10.30 am and Reception at 2.15 pm.  

Thursday 7th March World Book Day! 

Dress in favourite character from a story 

Friday 8th March  Selly Manor Museum trip –Year 5  

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day  

Tuesday 19th March Follow up progress conversation, please book 

with class teacher through dojo if required.  

Friday 22nd March  End of Spring Term 

End of term  
 

School closes on Friday 22nd March and re-opens Monday 8th 
April to all pupils  



                                       

 

 

 

21.02.24 

Salisbury Primary School – Spring 2 Newsletter  
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hope you enjoyed the half term break. With just a few weeks left of this term, I would like to share with you the many exciting 

activities and events we have planned. 

 

Opportunities for children, across the school, to experience learning in different ways, is very much part of our approach to  

the wider curriculum, so trips/visits continue to be organised by staff. We really want to ensure all children are able to take  

full advantage of what is on offer for them. 

 

The events coming up are greatly enjoyed by all – World Book day is one such occasion when the children dress-up to represent 

their favourite book characters and participate in reading activities with a difference.  

 

We have British Science Week coming up soon, when the school is involved in specialised scientific learning. This is usually a 

great fun week for all! The theme this year is TIME so everyone will be engaged in something linked to that theme. 

 

Towards the end of the term, we will be providing you with a mid-year progress report for your child. It will help you  

understand how well your child is doing and give you an idea of some of the key areas they need to work on over the next few 

months. 

  

 
Further to you receiving the progress update, staff will follow up any queries that you may have and should you require a  

follow-up conversation then please arrange with your child’s teacher, through class dojo. We have allocated Tuesday 19th 

March, 3.30 – 4.15pm for this purpose. 

 
Just to say, the children in Year 6 have been preparing for their end of Key Stage 2 SATs and are well into their revision  

programmes. We have started the additional booster sessions as well. These are beneficial to all who attend. The tests take  

place in May and the staff and children are all working extremely hard.  

 

Children in Year 1 and 2 also undertake assessments later in the summer term. Staff will update you on further information so 

please look out for the upcoming parent workshops. We hope you will be able to attend. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs N. Matharu 

Executive Headteacher 

 


